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12th May 2025 
 
Dear Parents/Carer(s) 
 
RE:  Year 6 Crucial Crew 
 
On Friday 20th June 2025 the Year 6 children will have the opportunity to take part in the ‘Crucial Crew 
Scheme’ which is being held at Stevenage Football Club, Broadhall Way, Stevenage.  This scheme is 
organised by Hertfordshire Police and other local agencies.  The aim of the scheme is to place children in 
scenario situations, for example, fire station, stranger danger, road safety, rail safety etc. and give them 
the opportunity to ‘act out’, discuss and advise how to respond in potentially difficult situations.   
 
The children will be travelling by coach to and from Stevenage Football 
Club.  The cost of the trip will be £7.50 which goes towards the cost of 
the coaches – this is also heavily subsidised by the school.  All children 
will need a packed lunch for this day.  If your child is entitled to benefit 
entitled free school meals, a school packed lunch (cheese roll) can be 
provided for your child, but this must be pre-ordered via Schoolgrid by 
Tuesday 17th June 2025.   The children will be back in school for the end 
of the school day (3.15pm). 
 
Please ensure that you register your consent/make payment of £7.50 via Schoolgateway by Monday 16th 
June 2025 at the latest.   
 
We have been advised by the event organisers that it is possible that the children may be 
photographed/filmed taking part in various activities during this event for promotional purposes, including 
their partner agencies.  If you DO NOT give consent for your child to be photographed/filmed, please 
indicate ‘NO to photographs/filming’ in the comments section of Schoolgateway.   
 
Please note that we will be not be able to take your child to this event without your consent/payment. 
This event is located under the payments section of Schoolgateway – titled Year 6 Crucial Crew on Friday 
20th June 2025.  
  
Yours sincerely 
 

D Cawley           L Darby          M Hull        

 
Mr Cawley                                               Miss Darby                                      Mr Hull 
Year 6 Class Teachers. 
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